
 

 

BOROUGH OF NETCONG, MORRIS COUNTY, STATE OF NEW JERSEY 
PUBLIC NOTICE FOR REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed proposals and qualification statements are being 
solicited by the Borough of Netcong Planning Board (“Board”) to obtain Legal Services. 
Individuals responding to this Request for Proposals should have extensive experience, a 
knowledgeable background, and qualifications in the provisions of the services described herein. 
 
Proposal packages and/or any addendums for this service are available on the Borough’s website 
at www.netcong.org and at Borough Hall, 23 Maple Avenue, Netcong, NJ 07857 during regular 
business hours (8:30am to 4:30pm).  It is the bidder’s responsibility to check the same section for 
the website for any addenda.  

 
All proposals must be submitted and received by the Board, by hand delivery or regular mail, at 
Borough of Netcong Town Hall, 23 Maple Avenue, Netcong, NJ no later than 3PM on September 
30, 2022. Proposals arriving after 3PM on that date will not be accepted. Emailed or facsimile 
proposals will not be accepted. The following address shall appear on the front of the envelope: 
 

Professional Legal Services 
Borough of Netcong Planning Board 

23 Maple Avenue 
Netcong, NJ 07857 

Attn:  Stephanie Pizzulo, Planning Board Secretary 
 
 

Interested respondents shall submit one (1) unbound paper original and one (1) paper copy, plus 
one (1) thumb drive of their proposal. Original must be marked “ORIGINAL.”   
 
Any questions regarding this Request for Proposals or the Qualification Statement must be emailed 
to Stephanie Pizzulo at pboardsecretary@netcong.org no later than September 30, 2022. 

 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


